
Taylor Pond Property Inspections 

The Assessing Department is continuing property inspections of 

waterfront properties on Taylor Pond. Many of you attended the 

public meetings or have heard about our efforts. We are grateful to 

the property owners who have invited us into their homes for an 

inspection. We are closing in on our goal to visit all properties.  

Going forward we will continue to visit specific streets on Taylor 

Pond. We will continue our property inspections until complete; 

this may include callbacks and second inspections if necessary. To 

date we have visited 167 properties. 

If you have any questions about the upcoming inspections, contact 

the Assessing Department at (207) 333-6601 extension 1114 or by email: kdoustout@auburnmaine.gov 

Completed and Upcoming Neighborhood Inspections 

 
Inspection Area 

 (plus vicinity as applicable) Target Dates 

 
Hotel Road and miscellaneous East Side 
properties Tuesday September 10 

 Chicoine Avenue Wednesday September 11 

 

Assessing Staff: The people visiting your home are employees of the City of Auburn. We will be traveling in pairs and 

driving a City vehicle. All the property inspectors will carry City identification. 

Katelyn Doustout – Appraiser Joseph St. Peter – Deputy Assessor Karen Scammon – City Assessor 

 

  
City Vehicle – Red Hyundai Elantra, Plate# 420-785, Car# C-5 

 

  
 


